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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings Fellow DGCers:


Welcome to the dog days of summer!  I’m wondering if all the smoke from the various fires 
burning around California has cut into our glorious state’s tourist trade!

The smoke was a major reason for the limited attendance at the August 1st DGC meeting at 
Sierra Vista winery.  Those hearty souls who did make it had a great time!  As Mary Bourn said, 
although there were only about 15 of us, we spent thousands on wine!  Not really but between 
the good wine and Nick’s great offers, there were quite a few of us who put dents in our pocket 
books!  Thank you Mary for hosting the meeting!

The smoke didn’t keep people away from the birthday lunch though!  Approximately 11 of us 
showed up at the Apple Bistro Cafe.  Food was great, the service was wonderful; unfortunately 
the view was nonexistent!  I’m sure Janet has something special planned for us in September.  
The lunch will be on September 12th.  Doris Morley, Judith Jordan, Nancy Jones and Pat 
Schoggins will be celebrating!

I understand that since last year, the DGC has 20 new members!  It’s wonderful to have a pool 
of fresh ideas to float around in!  I’d like to encourage all new members to attend meetings when 
possible and if you have an idea for something fun for us to do, please don’t hesitate to share it 
with me, or Marilu or the club.  

There are open board positions for both the DGC and the closely affiliated Friends of the 
Library.  If you are a new member or a seasoned member who hasn’t served on a board in quite 
some time — please consider contributing your time to one of these worthy boards.  For 
information about the DGC board, please contact Mary Bourn.  For information about the FOL 
board, please contact Marilyn Johnson.

See y’all at Gold Bug Mine in September!

Norma Ray 
Attachments:  Minutes from the August 2018 meeting

Information about the September 5th meeting


